RESOLUTION 06-24-03

APPROVAL FOR COLLABORATIVE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF HARTSVILLE AND PEE DEE REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY FOR PUBLIC TRANSIT SERVICES.

WHEREAS, this Collaborative Agreement between the Pee Dee Regional Transportation Authority and the City of Hartsville will provide for public transit services in the City of Hartsville; and

WHEREAS, a subsidy of Fifteen Thousand Dollars (\$15,000) for the fiscal year of July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville that the Collaborative Agreement with the Pee Dee Regional Transportation Authority for public transit services in the annual amount of Fifteen Thousand Dollars (\$15,000) is hereby approved.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville that the City Manager is hereby authorized to execute all required documents.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, in day of 2024.	n meeting duly advertised and assembled the
	Casey Hancock, Mayor
ATTEST: Andrea D. Crenshaw, CMC, City Clerk	